
September 15, 2009 
 
Dear Cordes Member, 
 

I am pleased to invite you to the cocktail reception for the Frederick C. Cordes Eye Society during 
the 2009 American Academy of Ophthalmology Annual Meeting in San Francisco. 

 

Frede r ick C.  Cordes Eye So ci et y   
 

University of California, San Francisco 
Ophthalmology Alumni Reception 

 

With hors d’oeuvres, cocktails, and more 
That Man May See will be generously sponsoring an open bar 

 
 

Saturday, October 24, 2009 
6–8 p.m. 

La Mar Cebicheria Peruana 
Pier 1.5 Embarcadero | San Francisco 94111 

 
Kindly respond with your reservation by October 16, 2009 

 
Please join us as we celebrate alumni accomplishments and reconnect in our university hometown. 
We look forward to having you here! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Phoebe Lin, MD, PhD 
Cordes Society, Vice President 2009–10 
  
 
Kindly respond by October 16 using one of the following methods: 
 
Mail this lower section to 10 Koret Way, Box 0352, San Francisco, California 94143 
Call 415.476.4016, or 
Email Danielle Pickett at pickettd@vision.ucsf.edu 
 

□     I plan to attend the Cocktail Reception, Saturday, October 24, 2009. 
 

□     I plan to bring a guest. Name of guest _______________________________________ 
 
  
Name                                        Email address 

mailto:pickettd@vision.ucsf.edu

